st. Barnabas CE

Primary School SCHOOL NEWSLETTER







Have a lovely
half term break.
See you back in school on
Monday 19th February

17TH EDITION

Don't forget you can contact school via e-mail on office@st-barnabason office@st-barnabasprimary.worcs.sch.uk, primary.worcs.sch.uk, phone 01905 22766 or ParentMail.

Please make sure you have booked a parent teacher meeting!

Name

Year

Star of the Week!

Aryana Priddey Lily Mannion

Reception

Trying hard with her writing For great sounding out in her writing



Jacob Phillips Alfie Howden

Year 1

Fabulous tens and ones work
Amazing writing in Read, Write, Inc.



Yahya Khan Evelyn Hulse

Year 2

For asking fantastic questions to our guest speakers Super ideas for her non-chronological report on penguins



Year 3

For super responses given during guided reading For always working at her very best



Mollie Norman Ava Dellicompagni

Year 4

For being an absolute star in everything!
For enthusiasm and improvement with her reading

Harley Fowler
Jake Parker

Year 5

For his super effort in maths
For great contributions in class discussion and having a fantastic attitude

Tobias Galvin Caitlyn Ballance

Year 6

For speaking out more during class discussions Superb effort in music lessons learning Carole King



Ridhanshi Jaiswal Hendrix Canning Ayo Babatunde Melissa Rede

Sports Stars

Great tuck, straight and star jumps in Reception gymnastics For his great determination to perfect a forward roll Superb concentration and focus in her games lesson

Ivy Stock Sapphire Kelly

School Artists Fabulous iron drawings learning about 'old and new' Incredible appreciation of art on our trip to London



Luena Almeida

Extreme Reader

Fantastic reading and progress with her fluency







COMING UP AFTER HALF TERM





Family Learning Worms and Wellies! Monday 19th & Thursday 22nd February in the DT Room. Year 1,2 & Reception children & parents. Parents' Evening Appointments on Tuesday 20th & Wednesday 21st 4J start swimming Wednesday 21st February

Year 1 Multi-skills Festival Thursday 22nd February

Year 4 Newswise workshops Monday 26th & Tuesday 27th February

NHS Height & weight checks Reception and Year 6 children Wednesday 28th February

School football match (team) Thursday 29th February

Year 3 Residential Trip to Bath Monday 4th-Wednesday 6th March

World Book Day: Thursday 7th March

Year 5 Handball Festival Friday 8th March Girls Football Festival Friday 8th March

PTA Friends Uniform Sale Friday 8th March

Other dates later in March will come home after half term







NEWS









To our Reader, Writer & Mathematicians of the month!



Parent Teacher Meetings: In person meetings Tuesday 20th February 1.30-5 pm

School Cloud Online Meetings Wednesday 21st February

All appointments are made via the School Cloud booking system.

Reader of the Month

JANUARY

Anna Babatunde Phoebe Shellam **Thomas Chambers Eva Kevis** Leo Evans Georgina Maxwell **Chloe Hewlett Ruby Williams Eric Brooks** Ismail Khan Riya Mathur Meghan Allies

Natalie Sidaway

Ember Steelefox

Writer of the Month

JANUARY



Clover Brennan Olivia Smith Sonny Dymow-Kyte Zara Mann

Harvey Davis Oliver Kiner Macie Bennett Jak Merry Lacey Roberts Daisy Knight

Bella Fisher

Riley Evans Violet Copson

Mathematician of the Month

JANUARY

Cosmin Visan **Zephaniah Blow** Jessica Apostoaie Elias Ameh Oliver Broomfield Cooper MacIntyre **Betty Swallow** Laurie Mace **Hatice Tekagac** Frankie Hollings Lillian Mason lack Anderson





On Friday 2nd February, we celebrated 'Number Day'.





INTERVIEWS

Our theme this year was 'Our aspirations for the future'. We interviewed our friends to find out about their dream job. We talked about the importance of listening carefully to interview questions and engaging well with the interviewer. It was a fantastic opportunity to practise our Oracy skills.

GUEST SPEAKERS

Thank you to our wonderful guest speakers who spoke to the children about their jobs. The children asked fantastic questions and thoroughly enjoyed the opportunity to hear about different career paths. All of our speakers were inspirational and we really appreciate the time they gave to visit our school.





Fundraising

Thank you for helping us to raise money to support the wonderful work of the NSPCC.

Number D4 1/2024







